
Join Cannon Valley Friends (Quakers) to learn about…

The Taking of Indigenous Lands
for What Becomes Northfield

Matt Rohn, retired St. Olaf professor and member of the
Beyond the Land Acknowledgement team of First United
Church of Christ, will share what he has learned about the
troubling history of land being taken from Indigenous
people to make it possible for speculators to found towns
and churches in the area that we now call Northfield.

Wednesday, May 29 (2024) 7 pm
512 Washington Avenue

Cannon Valley Friends Meetinghouse

What do we mean when we say This is Dakota Land?


